
  

  
  

November   3,   2020   
  

Dear   Fullerton   School   District   Parents   and   Guardians,   
  

The   CDC   states   on   their   website   that   “travel   increases   your   chance   of   getting   and   spreading   
COVID-19.     Staying   home   is   the   best   way   to   protect   yourself   and   others   from   COVID-19. ”   
We   do   understand   that   there   are   instances   when   parents   and   their   children   have   to   travel   out   of   
the   country.   
  

Before   traveling   out   of   the   country,   we   are   asking   parents/guardians   to   review   the   CDC   website   
at    https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html    to   determine   what   the   CDC   
is   recommending   before,   during,   and   after   travel.    Additionally,   if   you   and   your   children   are   
traveling   to   a   country   that   is   listed   as   a   Level   2   or   Level   3   ( See   linked   map )   on   the   CDC’s   
website,   we   are   asking   parents/guardians   to   notify   the   school   office   prior   to   your   departure   and   
contact   the   school   office   upon   your   return   and   before   physically   coming   to   school.    Your   school’s   
principal   and   school   nurses   will   determine   if   your   child   will   be   required   to   quarantine   for   
14-days   after   your   return   to   the   Fullerton   area   and   prior   to   your   child’s   return   to   school   per   the   
CDC’s   guidelines.    If   your   child   is   required   to   quarantine,   your   school’s   nurse   and   principal   will   
communicate   with   you   regarding   your   child’s   quarantine   and   schooling   options   during   the   
quarantine   period.   

  
Please   contact   your   school   office   if   you   have   any   questions.   
  

Thank   you.   
   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/map-and-travel-notices.html

